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Tate, Michele T

From: Elizabeth Young [eliz@sunlink.net] /"['y J M I ! 3 ffl H : 0 /

Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2009 8:24 AM

To: EP, RegComments K-;:r:mJ]3;_ n;:v<;|Ln;U,n

Subject: DEP Chaprter 95 revsion i ; J ; V !^ ^ - -

Hello,
I'm writing to let you know I support DEP's revsion of Chapter 95 and any other measure to
protect our water quality from damage by the natural gas industry.

We have wonderful well water here, and I would like to keep it that way.

Thank-you,
Elizabeth Young
35 Woods Rd
Benton, PA 17814
570-458-4978

12/30/2009


